
   

 
September 1, 2023 

 
 
 

Parents and Guardians, 

We made it through a whole week, it was great to see students and teachers 

interacting and engaged in learning.  Students have been settling in to their daily 

routines and the schools are operating very smoothly.   

The 4th Annual Mon Valley Arts Festival hosted by the West Mifflin Community 

Foundation will be held on Saturday, September 16.  The festival will run from 11 

a.m. to 4 p.m. on the High School campus.  The event includes craft booths, live 

entertainment, student art, food trucks, and a raffle.  This is a free event for 

everyone. 

The Homeville PTA is proud to announce that their STEM Student Ambassadors 

Program is back for a second year!  Their call for Stem Student Ambassador 

applications has been posted.  Interested high school or middle school students can 

submit an application form to the PTA’s email address. 

wmhomevillepta@gmail.com. The first volunteer opportunity for STEM Student 

Ambassadors will be Wednesday, September 27, at Homeville PTA’s STEM 

Family Night & Ice Cream Social Fundraiser.  

It is imperative that you make certain your contact information is correct and 

updated with your student’s school office.  Please include phone numbers and 

email addresses that you want information sent to. 

We want to wish all the Titan teams and organizations good luck as they have 

started competing. Please continue to check the District’s calendar of events on the 

website for more information.  The District is offering a cashless option for all 

events.  

Thank you and have a great Labor Day weekend. 
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